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commentletters

From: Khush Garcha <khushgarcha@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:15 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: “2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).” 

 
To whosoever it may concern, 
Any further reduction in the water conservation efforts is not correct and not even necessary. We are 
all doing our best to conserve water and this is the best we can do. 
I oppose any further increase in the water cuts. 
 
Sincerely  
Khushwinder Garcha 
 
8706 Maple Hollow Ct 
Granite Bay, CA 95746. 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


